
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 have been creating Databases 

about the Windrush Generation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward 

to our Good To Be Green 

Halloween Disco next 

week.  Tickets will be 

available from classes on 

Tuesday and Wednesday 

of next week.  Please can 

younger children bring 

their money in an 

envelope with their 

name on.   

 

 

 

  

 

 

                     18th October 2024 (No. 7)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Happy Birthday 

 

Henri J – 13th October 

Ashley A – 13th October 

Abigail B-B – 15th October 

Efa M – 17th October 

Kain G – 19th October 

 

Year 3 have been learning all about Alma Woodsey’s artwork this 

week, which has inspired them to create their own designs. 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 21st October  

1/2MH & 1/2P Forest School/Life 

Skills 

Mini Police Chief Constable Visit 

Tuesday 22nd October   

Y4 & Y6 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Y5 Swimming 

Wednesday 23rd October 

Y3 & Y5 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Thursday 24th October 

EYW, EYJ & 1/2NH Forest School/Life 

Skills 

Solihull Training for parents    9am – 

12pm in the Training Room 

Friday 25th October 

End of Term 
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Year 1 and 2 have been writing senses 

poems all about Autumn.  Well done 

everyone!  Toasted marshmallows and warm 

pumpkin soup sound delicious! 

  

  

  

 

Early Years have been busy developing their 

fine motor skills.  Have a look at our twitter 

page where you can see them taking part in 

Pen Disco! 

 


